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hotwater.com          NY/NJ

Water heaters: Gas/electric/heat 
pump/tankless & storage tanks

knseries.com          NY/NJ

High-efficiency cast iron condensing 
boilers & cold climate air-to-water 

heat pumps

beacon-morris.com       NY/NJ

Cabinet heaters, convectors & kick-
space heaters

Polypropylene vent systems & 
combustion air-intake solutions

conexbanninger.com      NY/NJ/PA 

Refrigeration press fittings

dht.net        NY/NJ

Clean steam generators & indirect 
instantaneous and storage type  

water heaters

pumpsebara.com     NY/NJ

Submersible sump & sewage pump 
systems & elevator sump pump 

systems

electromn.com       NY/NJ/PA

Residential and commercial electric 
hydronic boilers

firstco.com      NY/NJ/PA

Residential and commercial fan coils, 
air handlers, heat pumps, and thru-
the-wall heating and cooling units

flexconind.com           NY/NJ/PA

Hydronic expansion tanks, thermal 
expansion tanks, well tanks & buffer 

tanks

ftfgroup.us             NY/NJ/PA

Active & passive chilled beams & 
radiant ceiling panels

fujitsugeneral.com     NY/NJ

Mini-split HVAC systems, VRF heat 
recovery & heat pump systems, PTAC 

replacement equipment & multi-
position air handlers

griswoldcontrols.com   NY/NJ

Manual & automatic flow balancing 
valves, actuated control valves, PIC 

valves, coil hook up packages, & DHW 
recirc  balancing valves

hmax.com      NY/NJ

Pre-insulated refrigeration line sets & 
mini-split accessories

iorexusa.com      NY/NJ

Water pipe corrosion protection 
devices for the prevention & removal 

of scale & rust

jaga-usa.com    NY/NJ/PA

Low-mass, low-temperature fin tube 
& convectors

flex-weld.com     NY/NJ/PA

Expansion compensators & joints, 
pump connectors & pipe guides

ntiboilers.com    NY/NJ

Residential and commercial high-
efficiency stainless steel condensing 

boilers and indirect water heaters

propaksolutions.com  NY/NJ

Prefabricated pump systems & roof-
top mechanical rooms

Commercial fan coils, air handlers, 
and water source heat pumps

ae-air.com     NY/NJ/PA alyanpump.com NY/NJ

Steam condensate return pumps & 
boiler feed pumps

centrotherm.us.com             NY/NJ

quantumflo.com  NY/NJ/PA

ASHRAE 90.1 compliant, NSF certified 
water pressure boosters, cooling 

tower & roof tank fill pump systems

modine.com      NY/NJ

Unit heaters: Steam/hot water/gas/
oil-fired/elecric/infrared heaters, 

indirect & direct-fired make-up air 
units

riello.com/north-america NY/NJ

Commercial high-efficiency stainless 
steel condensing boilers, dual-fuel 

boilers, and gas, oil, & dual-fuel 
commercial burners
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sterlingbaseboard.com  NY/NJ

Residential baseboard & panel 
radiators

tacocomfort.com    NY/NJ

Residential ECM circulators and hydronic 
accessories, commercial DOE certified 

pumps, heat exchangers, micro-bubble 
air separators, and expansion tanks

tracpipe.com       NY/NJ

Corrugated stainless steel flexible 
gas piping

Radiant heating and cooling systems, 
snow melt systems, PEX A & PP-RCT 

hydronic & plumbing piping, and 
underground PEX A pre-insulated piping

vexoint.com/us     NY/NJ

Glycol feed units, hydronic 
filtration solutions

watercontrolinc.com    NY/NJ/PA

Legionella/pathogen control & 
high-purity water systems, water 
reclamation & filtration systems

westinghouseac-usa.com    NY/NJ

Ductless mini-split cooling & heating 
systems

Glycol feed pumps, condensate 
neutralizers

skidmorepump.com   NY/NJ spacepak.com    NY/NJ

High velocity DX / hydronic air 
conditioning systems & air-to-water 

heat pumps

uponor-usa.com
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